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Newsletter No 13 

School Dinners 

Wk beg 12th December week 1

Craze of the Week Year 1 & 2  

The craze for next week will be 
Circus Skills. 

Lunchtime Heroes 

Our new lunchtime heroes have 
been appointed and will start 
next week.  Whilst Mrs Marsh 
was going through the 
application forms there was one 
with no name.  If you have 
completed an application please 
pop in the office to leave your 
name. 

The Essex Active Mark 

Today Mrs Mackenzie and Mrs 
Marsh along with Kai and Evie 
visited County Hall in 
Chelmsford to receive our Key 
Stage 1 Active Mark Award.  
This recognises the work done in 
school to make sure that children 
are active and develop their 
physical skills. Many thanks to 
Mrs Marsh who is our school PE 
leader and School Sports 
Coordinator and works every 
Wednesday to support the 
children in the classroom and the 
playground. 

 

HILLTOP INFANT SCHOOL 

 

Panto 
He’s behind you!!  What a wonderful time we all had at the pantomime 
on Tuesday.   All of the children and staff had a fantastic time.  We 
would like to apologise for the late arrival back at school, this was due 
to the pantomime overrunning.  Thank you to all the volunteers who 
gave up their time to support the children with travelling, multiple toilet 
runs at the theatre and endless head counting. 
 

Week One Dinner Menu Change 

Sent home in book bags yesterday is the menu until the end of term.  
Please note there is a menu change next week due to Christmas dinner 
at the Infant and Junior schools.  The changes are as 
follows: 

Wednesday 14th December 

Harry Ramsdens Battered Fish Fillet or Vegetable Quiche 

Friday 16th December 

Homemade Meatballs in tomato sauce or Quorn Meatballs 
 

Christmas Dinner—Thursday 15th December 

If your child has a Christmas jumper or t-shirt they are welcome to wear 
it on Thursday for our Christmas dinner.  All the staff and Governors 
are looking forward to having dinner together. 
 

Christmas Performances 

Booking has now opened for the online booking for our 
Christmas Performances.  If you have problems please 
contact the office staff who will be able to help. 

KS1 Costumes 

Just a reminder to follow up on a letter sent home last week.  All 
children in classes 4, 5, 6, 7 & 8 will need to have black trousers or 
leggings.  Thank you to everyone who has already sent them in.  
Please would everyone else bring these to school tomorrow or Monday 
at the latest as our dress rehearsal is Monday morning.  In addition to 
the leggings, children will need the following: 

Tinsel—Class 5 

Narrators—Festive headwear (hat, hair band etc) 

All other costumes items are being provided by the school. 
 

 

Reading Challenge Rewards 

Rewards for the reading challenge will go home on Monday 
and can be used in the book shop after school on Monday.  
Please do not send any more leaves into school as the 
deadline has now passed. 

 

Letters sent home this week: 
 

New weekly menu 

Attendance w/beg 28/11/16 

Whole School  94.94% 
 

Class of the week   

Class  1  97.92 % 


